
 

Sgt. Kelvin Ansari 

Savannah Police Department, Savannah, Georgia 
End of Watch: Saturday, May 11, 2019 

The Sheriff and Employees of the Henry County Sheriff’s Office Offer 

Their Heartfelt Condolences to the Family and Friends of  

Sgt. Kelvin Ansari 

And to  

The Command Staff, Officers and Employees  

The Savannah Police Department  

 
Funeral Arrangements to be announced. 

 


